PRE-COUNCIL MEETING OF THE CITY OF TARRANT, ALABAMA

HELD ON MONDAY, MARCH 6, 2017

The City Council of the City of Tarrant, Alabama met in regular Pre-council Mc=eting on
Monday March 6, 2017, at 6:00 p.m. at City Hall.

The purpose of m_mE meeting was to review the March 6, 2017 agenda of the 7:00 p.m. regularly
scheduled City Council Meeting

The following officials were present:

Catherine “Cathy” Anderson Councilor
John T. “Tommy” Bryant Councilor
Tanyika Fields Councilor
Laura D. Horton Councilor
Joe A. Matthews Councilor
Loxcil B. Tuck Mayor

The following official was not present:
None

The following department heads and/or representatives were present:
Accountant Lynn Juneau
Parks & Recreation Director Chris O’Rear
Public Works Director James Phillips
Police Chief Dennis Reno
Fire Chief Jason Rickels
Danny Chaviers of the Electric Department
Library Branch Chief Patrick Coleman
City Attorney Ben Goldman

The following department heads were not present:
None

Also present were the following:

Tarrant residemt Leroy Perry
William McLemore & Jymalyn Redmond of Goodwyn Mills Cawood

Mayor Tuck called the meeting to order. General discussion followed.

There being no other business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned. The Pre-council
Meeting ended at 6:40 p.m.

There being no other business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned.

READ AND APPROVED THIS THE 7th DAY OF MARCH, 2017.
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Loxcil B. Tuck, Mayor
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